
Paradina Kyle Estella, 1C (17)  

 

Dear Grandpa, 

 

 How are you? I miss you so much. I love my new school. We have a lot 

of fun activities. Yesterday our school visited Ciao Pizza Restaurant. I went 

with my class teacher and my classmates. We went there by bus and it 

didn’t take long to get there. The weather was nice too. 

 

 When we arrived, we were greeted by a good-looking restaurant with 

a spectacular sea-view. A kind lady named Lucy who works there showed 

us around. She gave each of us an apron and a chef’s hat to prepare us for 

pizza making. 

 

 We started off by making the dough flat, then made it into a plate-like 

shape in the baking tray. Then she gave us the tomato sauce and we used 

a technique called shake-shake-turn to spread it on the dough. It was 

great fun. Then we put the toppings on the dough. I put mushrooms, 

bacon, salami, and olives on mine. And, of course, let’s not forget the best 

part of pizza – the cheese! 



 

 After that the staff marked the baking tray according to our apron 

numbers. Then our pizzas were put in the oven. While we were waiting, 

Lucy told us some facts about the origin of the restaurant. When our 

pizzas were done, I felt hungry and happy. I enjoyed the trip so much 

because it was fun and the pizza tasted delicious! 

 

Hope you’re doing well! 

 

Best regards, 

Chris 


